
 

BBHS/19                  NOTICE FOR CLASSES PRE-NURSERY AND NURSERY 

Dear Parents,                   14-09-18 

 

 Kindly note that as we are going to have Half Yearly Examination 

2018-19 for the classes K.G. to 10
th

 in our school from                              

17
th

 September 2018, Monday  to  27
th

 September  2018, Thursday    

school   timings for classes Pre-Nursery and Nursery will be  from                  

9:00 am to 1:00 pm  during all these days. 

 As there is no formal assessment in these classes their Half Yearly 

Assessment will be compiled on the basis of their day to day class 

behaviour, skills acquired, participation in various activities, academic 

gain and parental involvement.     

                                    Principal 


